
New York loves its 
neighborhoods!

And it stands up for them, too. Which is why we cannot allow a 37% cut to N/RPP while our 

state is in the midst of an affordable housing crisis. It is imperative that we adequately and 

appropriately fund preservation companies. 

Because the truth is, we can't afford not to.

Here's what a 37% cut to N/RPP could mean to your community

Home repair services to the elderly reduced or eliminated

30% fewer LMI families benefitting from home repair/rehabilitation services or first-time 

homebuyer assistance

Diminished ability to develop new housing projects, including supportive housing for 

veterans, domestic violence survivors, and people in recovery 

Initiatives to combat poverty, provide healthy food, and assist with job training imperiled 

Affordable housing development reduced 

Elimination of housing and community development programs and services 

More vulnerable people facing eviction 

Increase in the number people entering the shelter system 

Less money raised money for our communities

The road to economic opportunity begins in our neighborhoods.. 

Be a good neighbor. Support preservation companies.


